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been release on all devices running Google.The transition of normal human diploid fibroblasts to a
neoplastic phenotype in the nude mouse is dependent on the tumorigenic cell line from which the
fibroblasts are derived. Fibroblasts transformed by an oncogenetic or a simian virus-40-virus treated
host cell in combination with a nontumorigenic cell have been shown to form tumors in nude mice.
The tumorigenic cell affects the tumor phenotype of the fibroblasts. The present studies show that
the tumorigenic cell line effects the tumor phenotype. It is shown here that tumorigenic human
diploid fibroblasts (HDFs) from 3 adult donors vary from nontumorigenic cells in their phenotype in
that HDFs form fewer tumors in nude mice than do nontumorigenic HDFs. The phenotype of tumors
formed by nontumorigenic HDFs varied with the HDF donor. The cells from one of the donors
formed a single tumor which took 19 weeks to grow and the cells from 2 others did not form tumors
during an observation period of 6 months. It was shown that the 2 different tumor phenotypes were
due to the tumorigenic cell line. Nontumorigenic HDFs which were exposed to nontumorigenic HeLa
cells formed tumors more rapidly than did control HDFs. These results show that the tumorigenic
cell line affects the tumorigenicity of the nontumorigenic cell. The observation that tumors of the
first tumorigenic cell line could not be reproduced with HDFs from the second donor, suggests that
the phenotype of the tumorigenic cell is dominant.New research released today has found that many
types of exposures to toxic substances that are widespread in human life (such as smoking, air
pollution and pesticide residues in food) are harming gut health. The researchers from the
University of Adelaide found that gut lining damage is associated with exposure to the five most
common substances in modern life and across diverse populations. There are about 500 different
chemicals in our everyday environment, and exposure to some is inevitable. For example, low levels
of
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